Edgewater Park to Hold New Voting Machine Demonstration



On Wednesday, October 9th from 1:00 p.m. to 4:00 p.m., Edgewater Park Municipal Clerk Patricia Clayton & the Senior Advisory Committee will sponsor a display and demonstration session of Burlington County's new voting machines so voters can see how they work, in time for the November 5th General Election. They will be set up in the Municipal Courtroom at 400 Delanco Rd.

These machines are now used at every polling place in Burlington County for New Jersey Primary and General Elections.

The machines are also used for the Early In-Person Voting period – October 26th through November 3rd at the Willingboro Public Library – Meeting Room, 220 Campbell Drive, in the Willingboro Town Center on Route 130 North. Early Voting hours will be Monday – Saturday, 10:00 a.m. – 8:00 p.m. and Sunday, 10:00 a.m. – 6:00 p.m. This is the most convenient early voting site for Edgewater Park and nearby towns.



There are six other early voting sites, which can be found on the County website at: https://www.nj.gov/state/elections/vote-early-voting.shtml.

Please contact Amy Bent at <u>abent@edgewaterpark-nj.com</u> or 609-877-2050 x309 before September 27th to register. This will provide an attendance count so the County will know how many machines to bring. The **Voter Registration Deadline** for the General Election is Tuesday, October 15th.